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RECEIVED
CLERK'S OFFICE

JUL 312007
STATE OF ILLINOIS :

In reference to PCB No. 07-113 Rochelle Waste Disposal LEEVES
The City of Rocehlle

I am concerned with Special Condition Number 13, which requires
the exhumination and relocation of waste from unit 1 to be
complete within 6 years from the time of IEPA permit
approximately for expausion.

I question the reliability of the operator to do this considering unit
1 was to be exhumed in the late 1990°s and he went to the
Pollution Control Board with the request to have an extension. S0
why can we expect he will not try that again, and again. Unit 1
was filled in the 70-80 and early 90’s at that time the limits of what
could be placed in the landfill were not as strict as today and [ am
sure extra precautions will have to be considered in the
exhumination process.

This area for a landfill was only to be used for local garbage
originally.

I also have a problem with the height and size of the projected
landfill-this concerns condition #33 the sight of the landfill is only
1, Mile from Lincoln Highway (Rte 38). Now the Lincoln
Highway is setup to cross the entire United States they are proud to
display. I do not think a mountain of garbage is an added aftraction
for this highway.

An Condition # 36 states the widening of Rt. 38 yet the operator
has not required all trucks & trailers to use Hwy 38 instead allow
semis to use routes not designed for semis.

Therefore, I do hope you, the Pollution Board will . consider
keeping all the Conditions required as voted on.. |

0 el 3
Q,&mm,uk&%



